Hon. Julia Gillard M.P. 

Prime Minister of Australia

Parliament House
Canberra
ACT 2600
AUSTRALIA
Dear Ms Gillard
I write to express my opposition to Australia's live export trade and to urge you to completely ban live animal export.

As you will be aware, numerous investigations have exposed the brutal treatment of Australian animals in countries in Asia and the Middle East. The recent uncovering of the cruelty inflicted on Australian cattle in Indonesia further evidences the complete failure of the live export industry to improve the treatment of animals exported to other countries. 

The damning evidence from countless investigations makes it abundantly clear that the industry cannot be trusted to uphold animal welfare. The only appropriate course of action now is to ban this trade and prevent any more animals suffering such a needlessly cruel fate.

I have regarded Australia as a country with a strong commitment to animal welfare and have applauded your international stand on whaling. I was therefore appalled to see the video evidence of the cruelty that Australia was allowing to be inflicted on its exported animals. 

You now have an opportunity to send a strong message to those who would harm animals that Australia does not condone animal abuse, and to establish Australia as a compassionate and ethical society in the international community. 

Please make the strong, ethical decision to end live animal export as soon as possible and stop the suffering of animals in the live export industry. 
Yours sincerely,

(Add your name and country)

Please consider also writing to:

Senator Joe Ludwig

Minister for Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry
Parliament House

Canberra

ACT 2600

AUSTRALIA
